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Report from the School Funding Working Group and SEN Working Group 

 
Purpose of report 

 
1. To report on the joint meeting of the School Funding Working Group and SEN 

Working Group held on 9th June  2017.   
 

Main considerations for School Forum 
 

2. The minutes of the meetings are attached at Appendix 1. 
 
3. The working group considered the draft outturn position for 2016-17 and 

requested that further detail in relation to expenditure on education for looked 
after children should be included in the report to Schools Forum.  It was also 
requested that a summary of high needs recoupment for ELP and Resource 
Base places be included in the report.   

 

4. The working group considered a progress report in relation to the 
development of SEMH centres of excellence.  The recommendation of the 
group was that one application should be agreed for September and that 
further pilot schools in other parts of the county should be sought. 

 
 
Proposals 
 
5. That Schools Forum notes the minutes of the School Funding Working Group 

and SEN Group meeting. 
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